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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
 

Art League of Ocean City welcomes returning Board of 
Directors for 2023

 
OCEAN CITY, MD — Dec. 13, 2022 — The Art League of Ocean 
City announces their Board of Directors for 2023 with all previous 
members returning for another year of service. The board was re-
elected and sworn in at the Art League’s annual Holiday Luncheon 
& Meeting on Dec. 7 at Fager’s Island.
 
John Sisson continues as board president; Marian Bickerstaff as past 
president; Barbara Patrick as 1st vice president; Laura Jenkins as 2nd 
vice president; and Jan Perdue as corresponding secretary. Hilari 
Auxer serves as treasurer; and Ryan Wilde as recording secretary.
 
Returning to the board are Courtney Blackford, Crystal Collins, 
Rafael Correa, Al “Hondo” Handy, Don Lehman, Virginia “Ginny” 
Outten, Brooke Rogers, Amy Rothermel, and Emily Schwab.
 
“"This board has tirelessly shared their time and talents to promote 
our important mission," said Rina Thaler, the Art League’s 
Executive Director. "We look forward to working with them for 
another year — especially this year — as we plan to celebrate the 
Art League's 60th anniversary, a momentous milestone.”
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The Art League of Ocean City is a nonprofit organization dedicated 
to bringing the visual arts to the community through education, 
exhibits, scholarship, programs and community art projects.
 
###
 
EDITORS: Group of board members attached, taken at Fager’s Island.
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